Frilling, Tara

From: Steven Keedle <stevenkeedle@charter.net>

Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2015 8:12 PM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com
Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

As a small business owner of a family run Architecture firm any new taxes would hurt our business along with the
clientelle we serve which are single family homes and small additions. The recovery has been very slow and potentially
will be very short lived especially with any change or increase in taxes.

Steven Keedle <stevenkeedle@charter.net>
49 Beardsley Parkway
Trumbull




